
 
Newmills Primary School 
96 Farlough Road 
Newmills  
Dungannon 
BT71 4DX 
Tel no.02887740485 
    
 
Principal Mrs S Millar 
Email  smillar500@c2ken.net 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
During this week the activities to be completed will be posted via Seesaw / Google 
Classroom each morning. We have tried to provide activities which require minimum 
printing. 
 
As we will once again be faced with remote learning we will be providing learning packs 
which can be collected this Friday between 10.00am and 3.00pm. Please collect learning 
packs from the dining hall, entrance via side gate at the back of the school. 
 
This pack will contain activities for 2 weeks.  If possible, please upload completed activities 
on a daily basis. Further packs will be provided every 2 weeks for as long as required.  
 
We will be using Seesaw / Google Classroom to provide further support regarding the 
intended learning and to keep in touch on a daily basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sandra Millar 
Principal 
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